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 C-I-L 

500 mL

MOTHER EARTH 

HOUSE PLANT INSECT SPRAY

Ready-to-Use

GUARANTEE:
Pyrethrins 0.02%

Piperonyl Butoxide 0.20%

REG. NO. 25268

P.C.P. ACT

DOMESTIC

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

Nu-Gro IP Inc.
10 Craig St.,

Brantford, ON N3R 7J1

Contains a botanical insecticide derived from the pyrethrin daisy.  

DIRECTIONS: Shake well before using. Use outdoors, in greenhouses or
indoors on houseplants.  Spray to thoroughly cover upper and lower
leaf surfaces.  Repeat treatments weekly or as needed to control
infestations.  Use with caution on tender young plants and foliage. 
Test on one or two leaves to determine safety.  Apply in early
morning or evening - not in direct sunlight.  Spray only when air is
still and temperature is below 32 'C.  Insects must be contacted
directly to be killed, as there is no residual effect.

INSECTS CONTROLLED: Aphids, flea beetles, leafhoppers, whiteflies,
spider mites, aster beetles, rose chafers, tarnished plant bugs.

ORNAMENTAL CROPS:  African violets, asters, azaleas, begonias,



camellias, carnations, chrysanthemums, dahlias, delphiniums, dogwood,
English ivy, euonymous, fuchsia, geranium, crassula, gladiolus,
kentia palm, laurel, rhododendron, rose, rubber plant, snapdragon,
stocks, wandering Jew, zinnia.

PRECAUTIONS: KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN. Avoid breathing spray
mist.  Avoid contact with skin and eyes.  This product is toxic to
fish.  Cover fish bowls and remove pets for one hour when spraying
rooms.  Keep out of lakes, streams and ponds.

FIRST AID: If in eyes or on skin, flush with water.  If irritation
persists, obtain medical attention.  If accidentally swallowed,
obtain medical attention at once.

DISPOSAL:  Dispose of empty container with regular garbage.  Do not
re-use.

For additional product information or in case of emergency, spills or
fire, call toll-free 1-800-268-2806.

C-I-L is a trademark of ICI Canada.
Nu-Gro is an authorized user.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace the
official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any guarantee or
assurance that the information obtained through this service is
accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not liable for any
loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from reliance upon this
service.
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